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JANUARY 
Tues 30th 3.45pm 

Class 2 parents Spring  

Fever information meeting 
FEBRUARY 
Thurs 1st 3.45pm 

Class 3 parents Spring  

Fever information evening 
Fri 2nd 10am 

Sports hall athletics AGS 

Sun 4th 6.30pm 

Evensong at St Andrew’s 

Tues 6th 3.45pm 

Class 1 & 4 parents Spring  

Fever information evening 
Fri 9th 

PTA Disco  

KS1 5.30 - 6.30pm  

KS2 6.45 - 7.45pm 

Sat 10th 11am 

Cross Country Stratford 

Rec Y3-6 

Mon 12th 4pm 

KS1 Gymnastics Kineton 

High School 

Mon 12th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Thurs 15th 5pm 

Parents evening 

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd 

HALF TERM 

 

Class 1 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration      

assembly on Friday 2nd   

February at 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

 

Panto Day 
As always, it was wonderful to see the fantastic array of costumes that 
filled the school on Monday. We are very grateful to all our families for their 
support in helping to make the panto day such a memorable experience for 
the children. The lively and entertaining production of Jack and the     
Beanstalk was enjoyed by the whole school and has inspired some      
wonderful writing in all classes this week.  
 
Sporting Stars 

On Wednesday, our boys' football team of Henry B., Morgan, Harry F.,  
Noah, Stefan, Archie, Vinnie and Flynn took part in the Warwickshire 
County Schools' F.A. Finals in Coventry.  They were there as the current 
South Warwickshire Small Schools' Champions and had to play matches 
against teams from Ryton on Dunsmore and Tamworth. 

The weather was dreadful! It rained throughout the whole tournament and was cold as 
well. However, such things as poor weather and small 5-a-side pitches for a 7-a-side 
competition did not affect the quality of football on show. Our first match against  
Provost Williams CofE School - the eventual winners  - finished as a 4-1 defeat for us. 
Needing a win in the second match against Wharton Nethersole Primary to ensure 
that we qualified for the final, our boys gave everything they possibly could. Some 
lovely football, strong challenges and superb saves from both goalkeepers meant, 
though,  that the game finished as a 0-0 draw. So close, but it was not to be for us. 
The boys did both themselves and our school proud and one consolation is that 7 of 
these boys will be eligible to play in this competition next year. 
 

Pancake Day Races 
Following on from last year’s event, we plan to hold pancake races in 
school on Tuesday 13th February. We will be asking all children to bring in 
a cooked pancake and a frying pan. Please make sure that all frying pans 
are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
 

Spring Fever 
A reminder that we will be delivering our Spring Fever (Sex and Relationship          
Education) in the week beginning 12th February. We would like to offer all parents the 
opportunity to meet with class teachers to learn more about what will be covered    
during the week. The meetings will all take place straight after school and we will be 
arranging adult supervision for children whilst parents are meeting with class       
teachers.  

Tuesday 30th January – Class 2 

Thursday 1st February Class 3 

Tuesday 6th February Class 1 & Class 4 

 
Parents Evening 
This terms parents evenings will be held on Monday 
12th and Thursday 15th February. Letters were sent 
out on Thursday for you to complete and return to 
book your appointments. If you have yet to receive a 
letter, please check your child’s book-bag and     
contact the office if you need a new copy.  

NEWSLETTER  

26th January 2018 
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Star of The Week    

Darcy Undery               Class 1 

Holly Hanson               Class 2  

Anastasia Bridgewater    Class 3 

Ella Peeke              Class 4 


